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MD STATE DISBURSEMENT UNIT SERVICES 
 

RFP NUMBER: CSA/SDU/24-001-S 
 

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES SERIES # 6 
 

July 12, 2024    
 

Q # RFP Section RFP Page # RFP Language Comment/Clarification/Question 

1: Questions and Responses Series #3, Q#36: The response states that the address for the current branch where deposits are made will 

be provided during transition. In order to provide accurate pricing and identify an appropriate SDU site, the Bidder requests that the State 

reconsider this timing and provide this information in a proposal amendment.  

Response: The Maryland Child Support Administration currently contracts with Bank of America.  Currently, deposits are made at branches 
located in Baltimore County.  Any Bank of America branch will accept the MD CSA deposits.  
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